ApPPendliy 12

SITE INSPECTION REPORT NOT BELOW THE RANK OF DCF
(For the Forest land to be diverted under FCA)

A proposal has been received by this office from Executive Engineer,
Major Works Division, K.P.T.C.L Tumakuru for diversion (under FCA-1980)
of Construction of 110KV D.C Narrow based Tower Line. The subject
envisages the use of forest land for non-forest activity. The site inspection of
the land involved in the proposal has been done by me on dated2%10-2017.

On inspection of the site, it is found that the land required by the user

agency is a forest measuring 5.237 hectare.

The requirement of forest land as proposed by the user agency in Col.
2 of part-I is unavoidable and is barest minimum required for the project.
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Place . Tumakuru (Y. Chakragéhi)

Date 24-10-2017 Deputy Conservator of Forests,

Tumakuru Division, Tumakuru.
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